INTERNATIONAL FOOTPRINT ASSOCIATION



P.O. Box 2242 Minden, No. 89423

NOVEMBER DINNER/MEETING at the

INN COGNITO

Nov, 17th

Cocktails, 6:00 p.m.

Dinner, 7:00 p.m.

HERE 'TIS GANG!!! One of the finest dinners in the area, "Babyback Ribs", by Chef Bob. Not many of you will be able to clean your plate. Some of us have been there, and can vouch for that. Dinner includes coffee, and we'll only pay \$16.00, which includes T&T. We have given a guarantee, so we must meet it, because they are closed on Tuesday, but are opening just for our dinner/meeting. When you phone me, 267-2066, or I phone you, please give me a definate "yes' or "no".

DON'T FORGET THE POT-O-GOLD GIFT, and also a food or paper item for the needy, so that they can enjoy the holidays.

For those of you, who haven't been to the Inn Cognito, it's west on Genoa Ln. almost to Genoas main intersection, on the right side of Genoa Ln. Once you've been there, you're sure to return. (This is not a paid advertisement). Thanks to our Sgt-at-arms, Larna for her help in setting up this dinner/meeting.

We're happy to see our Officers and members show their enthusiasm and support for the success of our Chapter, by attending regularly.

Our Christmas Party will be, as scheduled, on December 12th. More on this in the next Bulletin.

Unless we hear from Abrams, Barr, Chudy, Demaegt, Franklin, or Griffin, we will, according to Grand Chapter by-laws, be forced to drop them from our roster of members. We don't want to do this, so please folks, send us your dues, or phone me at 267-2066, and make some kind of committment.

Remember, our dinner/meetings are open to friends, guests, and prospective members. Don't forget to phone me at 267-2066, so that I can give the Inn Cognito a "head count".

Yours For Bigger & Better FOOTPRINTS,

P.S. Our membership is on the "Plus side", this year, so let's keep up the good work, and bring in some potentially good new member. "Right On"!!!!!

Lon...

A